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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Invitation for Bids (IFB) for  
Emergency Disaster Debris Monitoring Services 

RFx No. 3160007287 
 

 
 

The Mississippi Department of Finance and Administration has determined that it is in the State’s 
best interest to cancel its Invitation for Bids for Emergency Disaster Debris Monitoring Services. 
 
This notice will be posted to DFA’s website, as well as the State of Mississippi’s Procurement 
Opportunity and Public Notification Search Portal. Vendors should regularly monitor these 
websites for information concerning future contracting opportunities. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Shannon Smith, Bid Coordinator at 
shannon.smith@dfa.ms.gov.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shannon Smith 
Statewide Procurement Analyst 
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